
November 5, 2021

TO HEATI{ERWOOD HOMEOWNERS :

The following officers for Heatherwood's Board of Trustees were elected on
November 4,2021:

President
Vice President
Vice President
Secretary
Treasurer

Rose Mary Colombo
Gary Bellotti
Kathy Logan
Linda Parks
Jim Sherry

Their terms will extend until the Open Meeting in October 2022.

In addition, as noted in the 2021Fall/Winter Newsletter, Heatherwood's
Association Fee will remain $115 per month in2022.
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